
Writing to you to ask for your support and voting for SB 283, the public has a right to be informed and know, and 
authorities need to get educated and become knowledgeable about what 5G is doing to there health and the health of 
communities and environment.  Thanks for your vote of support. 
Frank Svejcar  
 


